
Existing Mosman Bay Wharf viewed from the land looking south east.

Existing Mosman Bay Wharf viewed from the water.

The existing Mosman Bay Wharf pontoon.

The NSW Government is upgrading the 
Mosman Bay ferry wharf.

The new wharf  is being delivered as part of  the 

NSW Government’s $770 million Transport Access 

Program – an initiative to deliver modern, safe 

and accessible transport infrastructure where it is 

most needed. The Transport Access Program has 

already delivered new facilities at Milsons Point, 

Neutral Bay, Rose Bay, Balmain (Thames Street) 

and Huntleys Point. 

Much of  the existing Mosman Bay wharf  structure 

will be retained and refurbished.

The upgraded wharf  will provide:

•	 Better protection from the wind, rain and sun

•	 Improved safety for passengers

•	 Improved access for mobility impaired 

passengers and passengers with prams

•	 Quicker and more efficient boarding and 

disembarking.

Work is expected to start in the first quarter of  

2014 and will take about six months to complete, 

weather and maritime conditions permitting. The 

existing wharf  will be temporarily closed and no 

ferry services will operate to the wharf  during the 

upgrade.

All efforts will be made by the project team to 

reopen the wharf  as soon as possible.
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